
Message from the Oaklands Junior School Governors 

  
Dear Parents & Carers,  
  
We wanted to write to you to express our thanks for your continued support to the school, our 
dedicated staff and the Senior Leadership Team, who have worked exceptionally hard to keep the 
school open this week. 
  
The welfare of the whole school community is paramount, and although it is a difficult time, we fully 
support the measures that the school are putting in place to support pupils after the enforced closure 
at the end of the week. 
  
All the pupils have been amazing over the last couple of weeks, but we know this is going to be a 
worrying and stressful time for them and you.  Please keep in contact with the school for help and 
support if you need it. 
  
If you have any questions or concerns, please continue to speak to members of staff in the 
playground this week, or via email through the school office in the weeks to come. 
  
We are immensely proud to be Governors at Oaklands Junior School, knowing the dedication of all the 
school staff and the way our school community can pull together in a crisis.  Please keep yourselves 
safe. 
  
Yours faithfully, 
  
Oaklands Junior School Governing Body 
 


